
FOR MEDIA REPRESENTATIVES 

 

Official Visit of the Prince of Wales  

Media Accreditation 

 

Media representatives, who wish to cover the official visit of Prince Charles of Wales, 

between 18th and 21st March 2020, are kindly informed about the following: 

 

Interested media representatives are required to ensure accreditation by the Press and 

Information Office, by the 12th of March. 

 

For accreditation, media representatives should send the below-mentioned information 

by e-mail to newsroom@pio.moi.gov.cy  

• Full Name (as indicated on their ID or Passport) 

• Capacity 

• Media Name 

• Press Card Number 

• ID or Passport Number 

• Nationality 

 

For further information, please contact the PIO Newsroom at 22801196 and 22801199. 

 

Accredited Media representatives may obtain their badges from the Press and 

Information Office (Newsroom) on the 16th and 17th of March 2020, between 08.00-

14.30. Media representatives are kindly requested to have with them their Press Card 

and their ID or Passport for cross-checking. 
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